National Federation of the Blind of the Miami Valley
March 14, 2020
Conference Call
Introductions
Members Present: Dr. Carolyn Peters (President), Tim Janning (Treasurer), Sheila Hardy-Wilson (Board Member at Large), Karen Warner (Vice-President), Wanda Sloan, Janine Pickens, Kinshuk Tela, Richard Payne and Gary Williams.
Secretary Report

Dr. Carolyn Peters talked about Robby’s resignation.  She said that President Payne offered to be secretary until a replacement is found.

Treasurer Report
Text of Report
NFB MV report February 2020

Brought forward:

Checking $193.93

Savings $14,159.60

C D $1,049.95

Net Worth $15,403.48

INCOME:

Savings Dividend $1.67

C D Dividend$ 1.94

Membership dues  $24.00

Donations $1.00

Total Income $28.61

EXPENDITURES:

PAC $5.00

Payment to Mr. Cotton for one months $0.00

There is no charge to Mr. Cotton this month since the meeting in February 

was held via conference call, so the money held for February will be used 

this month.

Payment to Karen Warner for convention door prizes  $200.00

Total Expenses $205.00

Deficiency$ 176.39

NEW BALANCES:

Checking $212.93

Savings $13,961.27

C D $1,051.89

Net Worth $15,227.09
New Business

Richard Payne said that the Columbus Seminar as well as any other public events of the federation are on hold due to the virus.  There was a directive from the national board that all meetings be suspended or held remotely.

State Convention

Karen Warner confirmed that she received $200 from Tim for door prizes as well as $25 for the church.  She has begun to buy gifts for the door prizes when she sees things that are reasonably priced.  Robby will mail Donation letters to Karen and email it to Sheila.

Wanda gave an update on DAN.  They had about 14 people at the meeting this morning.  The new time – 10:00 am Saturdays works for them.  They had a speaker who talked about foot care, differences between type 1 and 2 Diabetes, and more.  They will talk about how diabetes affects the kidneys at the next meeting in April.
Adjourned: approx. 1:20pm
Next Meeting: April 10, 2020 
